Gentlemen,

Hope everyone is staying healthy and active. This is the best time of the year here in the desert.
Lot’s going on.

1) We just concluded our annual club championship and congratulations go to Brian Mooney who is our
Club Champion for the third consecutive year (a three peat).

Champion of the net division goes to Dave Thompson, congratulation Dave!

2) If anyone has changed their phone#, e-mail, home address etc. please let Mike Budd know so he
can update the roster. The roster can be accessed

On the men’s club website, the password is “foregolf”. There is lot’s of information on the site
concerning member information, tournaments, Monday formats, etc.

3) As of April 1st you may change your designated tee choice for Monday play, please contact Ron
Englhard prior to the 1st if you want to make a change.

4) HOLE-IN-ONE IN THE MONTH OF MARCH: BRAD DAIN #8, NEIL CORTESI #8, AL CLARK #17. If |
missed anyone that means | didn’t know about it, so in the future if you get a hole-in-one please let me
know so | can acknowledge it the next newsletter.

Sincerely,
Rich Mercatante—President TLOMC



